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● Although the regular school year may be done but PHS is still buzzing 

as we are hosting PJHS and PHS summer school during the month of 

June.  

 

PHS summer school is June 3-21 

PHS Summer School numbers: 

AM session- 18 students 

PM session- 10 students 

 

● Since our last meeting we did successfully graduate 96 seniors during 

our commencement ceremony on May 31st. 

 

● The Boys Track Team placed 2nd overall at the 2019 IHSA 1A State 

Track Meet. 

 

● Senior Cody Klein placed 1st in the 100m and 200m dash competition. 

This accomplishment has created quite a stir and has prompted Cody 

to reconsider lineman school for a Big 10 school who is trying to get 

him to come run for them! Way to go Cody, Mr. Shalter and all the 

boys on the team for a very successful season!



FNB Senior of the Year- 

Josie Pauley 

 

 

 

 

PEF Scholarship Winners: Haley Klein & Emily Kiser



 



 

 

 


